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Our Task Force has met several times by Conference Call and we are looking closely at the 
Area’s Alateen Safety and Behavioral Requirements as currently posted on our website. 
 
We have divided the document among ourselves and are doing research about how other Areas 
approach the WSO requirements, and we are reconstructing the history of our Area Document.  
In addition to complying with the WSO requirements there are two other things that are 
required of our “Requirements”: 
 

1. That they be approved by the Assembly when amended or changed. 
2. That they be sent to WSO for approval when amended or changed. 

 
With our improved Archives and the increase in use of Technology we are taking the time to 
clean up the record so that all members can see the evolution of our Area Safety and Behavioral 
Requirements through its history. 
 
We will continue to work on our charge on behalf of Al-Anon, Alateen and the Area. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Cindy J. 
Task Force Chair 
 
 


